

September 28th, 2022

www.adsenv.com

Shanel Gayle - Procurement Officer Finance Department City of Naperville 400 S. Eagle St. Naperville, IL 60540

Subject: Contract 20-002, 2022 Distribution System Leak Detection Survey Program

Option Year 1 of 2

Dear Ms. Gayle,

ADS acknowledges receipt of the letter provided on September 26th, 2022, regarding this extension and opportunity to related to Contract 20-002.

ADS accepts this offer and has updated our pricing using the attached Bid Calculation Worksheet that was provided to us on September 14th, 2022.

If any further assistance or information is required to execute this extension option, please let us know. We look forward to continuing this work with the City of Naperville in 2023.

Sincerely,

ADS Environmental Services

Chi Sh

Chris Skehan

Business Development Manager

(708)341-9701

cskehan@idexcorp.com